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October 30th, 2024 
 
LFPCN# 41538 
Product Change Notification for SM10 Surface Mount Varistor Series  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

Littelfuse would like to notify you that a new automated production line will be added for SM10 
production and the solder paste inside the SM10 products will be upgraded to higher temperature. 
Please refer to the following table for the change summary.  

 
Item Description Current SM10 Future SM10 

1 Solder paste Normal temperature solder paste  
(Sn99.3Cu0.7) 

High temperature solder paste  
(Sn90Sb10) 

2 Production line 1. Semi-auto line with 
Stamping/Molding/Trimming outsourcing 

1. Semi-auto line with 
Stamping/Molding/Trimming outsourcing. 
2. New automated line with 
Stamping/Molding/Trimming in-house.  

 
This change will be implemented from Feb 1st, 2025. During the change transition period, customers 
are expected to receive current and new products until current product inventory in Littelfuse 
warehouses and distribution channels are depleted.  

 
This change does not affect product form, fit and function. Please respond to us by November 30th, 
2024 to acknowledge this product change notification. If we do not hear from you, we will expect this 
product change notification has been accepted and no further action is required. Thank you. 

 
 
 
  Best Regards, 
 
  Amy Chu 
  Global Product Manager 
  Littelfuse, Inc. 
 
 
   


